
FAFSA Signature Needed 

 

Klamath Community College has received your 2022-23 FAFSA, however we 

have been notified by the Department of Education that it has not been signed. 

 

You will need to log back into your FAFSA, electronically sign and submit before 

we are able to review and process your financial aid.  Please keep in mind that it 

takes 3 business days for Klamath Community College to receive your FAFSA. 

 

If you have any questions please contact financial aid at 541-880-2352, or 

finaid@klamathcc.edu 

 




